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The South Gippsland Swimming Club recently held their first swimming carnival of season 18/19 on 

June 24th.  

Over 130 competitors ranging from 7 – 43 years old travelled from as far as Orbost, Bairnsdale, 

Warragul and inner Melbourne city suburbs to attend the meet at Leongatha YMCA Splash.  

The day saw many swimmers achieving personal bests as well as qualifying short course Victorian 

Country Championship and Victorian State Championship times. 

The day started with an 8.30 am warm up before racing commenced at 10am. 

 SGB’s head coach Dylan Muir said the day was a success and it was great to see so many people 

actively involved in swimming. The club would like to thank the Volunteer officials, parents and 

committee for the smooth running of our carnival and hope to host many more swimming meets 

locally throughout the year.  

 

 

The SGB Team 

 
 



 

 

    

 

 
 
 

(Right) Zara, Louisa & Ellie (Below) 
Freya, Ebony, Maddi, Hannah, Tomei & 
Hayley - post race feedback from Dylan 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 

Great swim Alex & Kai 
 

 

 
 

Thanks BBQ Dads – Paul W, Rob, John & Paul M 
 
 


